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The Formentera Council reports that the conservatory of music of Eivissa-Formentera is
undertaking a survey to gauge demand in view of adding a new specialty field of study at the
conservatory's IES Marc Ferrer extension site.

  

Citing the possibility feedback is used to secure either an extension of the conservatory's
professional curriculum or the addition of a new course altogether, conservatory staff are
encouraging all students to participate.

  

The survey can be found at this link

  

The IES Marc Ferrer site of the conservatory has 40 students and offers instruction in piano,
guitar, flute and violin.

  

The deadline for participation is May 1. A request for the new specialty will be made once all the
data has been collected.
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http://bit.ly/2GITxb1

